Vera in omnibus quaerere

Adelaide Hniversity Beience Association

Union Buildings,
University of Adelaide,
Adelaide, S.A. 5001

COMMITTEE MEETING 30th APRIL 1990

PRESENT

Matt Berger Julie Ellis
Jamie Rogers Lyon Barrett
Tanya Eckermann Deb Capon

Shaun Meredith Traci Barrett

Peta Stead Shane Monte
Kathy Mav. Ben Guy
Apologies

Michaela Birrell
Meredith Hope

Jim Woolcock

Motion 1:
That the Apologies be accepted.
Matt,Deb
Motion 2:
That the Visitors be heard.
Not Passed.

The visitors then left.

VISITORS

Greg Butler
Sam Hodge

The President then exclaimed, " Your all Bastards."

Motion 3:
That the Minutes be accepted.

Traci,Julie

Traci told the Committee that A.U.Sc.A. had formed three Netball teams

for the winter season.

The Fishing Trip was discussed, all thought that it was a Jolly Good idea

although no fish were around. The overall opinion was that it would be done

again with more fish, alcohol, and jumpers!!
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Motion 4:
That Julie be shot
Matt, Gayle
Motion 5:
That the President shoot Julie.
Not Passed.
Peta now gave us a report on her findings of the Busking fundraising
idea.
~ No licence is needed when you start, an inspector will ask if you have
a licence, if you don't than he will give you one for $2.

~ A maximum of four people is allowed.

Are we going to do it for fun or fundraising?
- It was proposed that the idea would be discussed at the next general
meeting.
Motion 6;

That Peta be thanked

Deb,Gayle

~ The Drive-in was discussed. The Advertising for the event will occur
with the notice of the winery tour. The date is 20th May the Sunday of the

long weekend

~The Adelaide University Science Association Committee observed 15 secs of
silence for the dear departed Angus and Leo, the treasured pets of Jamie and
Kathy.

- Peta thought that perhaps a video night would be a good idea. However it
was rejected due to too much organisation being involved.

- Shaun and Jamie told us that no progress was occuring on the A.U.Sc.A
Golf Day. However they informed us that it will occur.

- Matt also reported to us that the Pub Crawl had not been organised. It
was suggested that a Pub Golf tournament be organised. Jamie will get the
rules.

- Tanya informed us that the A.U.Sc.A. Picnic had been delayed for better

weather.

QUESTIONS:
With Notice.
-none
Without notice.

-Mrs. Hardy would like A.U.Sc.A. to write to the Premier to show
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- A.U.Sc.A. would like to arrange a day when Mrs. Hardy could come with
the committee of the Investigator Science and Technology centre to tell
our members and other interested bobies about the centre.

-~ Someone asked if we were still considering puting the book exchange
money into the centre. It was decided that we would need to contact

our lawyers to advise us about the use of the money. Gayle and Shaun will
look into that for us.

- It was suggested that our general meetings be held more frequently due
to the centenary, and the need to create more enthusiasm.

- Centenary fundraising was decussed.

— Deb wanted to know if we should have the video camera again this

year on RE-O'camp. It was decided that we would ask the body at the
General Meeting.

— Peta wanted to know if the latters to Alison and Alex had been written
yet. Juile said she would do it soon.

—Shaun will find out what happened to the A.U.Sc.A. questionaire.

— Gayle will do the books for the centenary. ’

—Shaun decided that there were not enough people on the Centenary committee

and nominated Deb and Gayle to be on the committee. UNANIMOUS.

REPORTS
-Gayle, our representative to the Clubs Association showed us her lovely
folder. The folder is put out by the Clubs Association containing allsorts
of information about the Association, and can be easily updated.
It will be stored in the filing cabinet.
-Deb gave a short report about the Centenary
~The dinner will be at The Festival Centre. April or March
of next year. To coencide with the Winery Tour.
— The committee would like to be able to subsidize the meal.

- would like to try to get a grant to help.

Meeting closed 6.58pm



